
My name, Brenda Sisson. I am a PCP in Dist. 43, Merlin, Or. I have made phone calls to people of my district asking them questions 
of C-19, the results of our elections, jobs, local schools etc.. The majority of them were expressing so much anger! They are tired of 
this "China Virus" (their words) and they want their lives back. They have told me, the stats are not proving to them any longer the 
urgency of even wearing masks as a preventive measure. I was astounded how well informed these neighbors have become. They 
want to breath, send their children to school, shop, eat out, go to movies, go to work...uninhibited. They no longer want a person in 
Salem to make their personal choices (health risk wise)... 
I assured each person I spoke to that I would speak on their behalf, and I am proud to do just that.
January 2023? Oh hell no! These Citizens want to be free, and they will be free sooner or later to determine their own fate, not the 
legislature. 

Thank you for this opportunity to share how the folks in Dist. 43, Merlin feel about our society's climate, and do hope you will listen to 
them.
Brenda Sisson    


